“ooameeting commmunity needs. . .enhancing quality of life.”

CITY OF APPLETON
PARKING RAMP USAGE POLICY

This policy has been developed to clarify the acceptable uses of the City-owned parking
ramps. Because of safety concerns of mixing large groups of pedestrians with vehicles,
extremely limited access for emergency vehicles, and no available public bathrooms, the
approved usage of the City owned ramps is reserved solely to provide for public parking.
No public assembly uses will be permitted in the City-owned parking ramps unless
express permission is granted by the Common Council.



